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Project WORLD
	Project Status Meeting

03/03/98

Minutes

11:00 AM to 3:00 PM

116 Wilbur Place, Board Room




	
	VOB Planning Board / Monthly Meeting

Minutes / Action Items

Tuesday November 11, 2014 7:00 pm





	Planning Board Members:


	J.Paliseno, M.Sagliocca, F.Maffucci, M.Kane,  P.Fawcett, G.Proce, C.Low


	
	* - Attendees Bold
Action Item Owners highlighted in Red Font


7:01pm – Planning Board (PB) Meeting Commenced

1. Mr. Paul Wernersbach submitted minor revised documents for the propose Mini Storage Facility at 59 Orinoco Drive.  Clearly revised documents not suitable for a formal review in which Mr. Wenersbach agreed.  Mr. Wenersbach commented before moving forward with formal plans he wanted to gauge if PB oppose to propose business concept.  Below find PBs comments on the propose business concept sent to the Mayor and Building Inspector of VOB on Nov 14, 2014. 
2. Trustee Sullivan attended PB meeting and wanted to discuss three main topics as follows:
1. PB advisement regarding environmental testing of commercial properties?

2. What are changes PB would like to see on Orinoco corridor?

3. Hear feedback regarding Code Enforcement Officers (COE)?
Three topics discussed in detail with most time spent on # 3.  Some key takeaways from discussion:


# 1 
- PB not opposed and in years past, has review limited permits for commercial 



properties

# 2
 – PB believes development of Orinoco corridor and beyond tied to the VOB 



Revitalization Project


#3
- PB observed COEs not enforcing codes on a regular basis



- Not uncommon for COEs to observe violations and drive by them without action



- Specific codes should be targeted by VOB, documented and distributed to 



COEs for enforcement


- Prior to targeting codes, VOB to notify residents of crackdown of specific codes



- Define policy when new/revise codes are adopted, how are the disseminated to COEs
3. Review status of below submitted  codes to VOB

· Generator


- Submitted to New Administration on 11/11/14

· Solar Panels

- Submitted to New Administration on 9/18/14 

· Pool Permit

- Submitted to New Administration on 9/18/14

· Cell Tower

- Submitted to New Administration on 9/18/14

· Sign Code


- Submitted to New Administration on 11/11/14

On deck to be submitted

· Shed


- Waiting on final revision
· Building Height

- Waiting on final revision
4. M.Sagliocca observed “New Structure” code missing from current code and requested adoption as previously requested
5. Reviewed revised VOB Dumpster Code with added “Reason for Dumpster” 
6. P.Fawcett provided a status update on the VOB Revitalization Project.  Key highlights
· Scope narrowed to VOB Four Corners

· Targeting Appearance and Safety of Four Corners
· Traffic Flow may be required

· Survey of building properties may be required

7. In conjunction with VOB Revitalization Project, PB discussing new or revised codes targeting business district.  PB agreed to an on-site inspection of the Four Corners on Friday November 14 at 3:30 pm meeting at the South East Corner.  After inspection, PB agreed to further discuss
· Awnings uniformity (ie color, size, type)
· Lighting over the Awnings

· Font style and coverage within square feet of Awning outward surface

· Awning construction and material to be used

· Review LED lighting 

9:34 pm – Planning Board (PB) Meeting Ended 

NEXT PB MEETING WILL BE HELD December 9 @ 7:00pm at VILLAGE HALL

IF YOU UNABLE TO ATTEND A MEETING, PLEASE ADVISED PB 
CHAIRMAN PRIOR.
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